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intifadah (uprising) 
inyan (topic) 
Ir Betzurah (Fortified 
City) 
ir damim (bloody city) 
Ir Dovid (City of David) 
ir hadamim (bloody city) 
ir hagedolah (great 
city) 
Ir HaGedolah (the Great 
City) 
Ir HaHeres (The City of 
the Sun) 
Ir Hakodesh (The Holy 
City) 
ir hamamlachah (royal 
city) 
ir hameluchah (the royal 
city) 
ir hatemarim (city of 
date palms) 
ir ketanah (little city) 
Ir Kodesh (Holy City) 
Ir Lo Ne'ezavah (City 
Not Deserted) 
Ir Matzor (Besieged 
City) 
Ir Miklat HaRotzeiach 
(City of Refuge of the 
Slayer) 
ir mivchor (choice city) 
ir mivtzar (a fortified 
city) 
ir moshav (an inhabited 
city) 
Ir Oz (a City of 
Strength) 
ir (city, town) 
Ir (City, i.e. 
Jerusalem) 
ir (watcher, angel) 
irin (watchers) 
ish (man) 
ish acher (another man, 
a different man) 
ish acher (wife of 
another) 
ish af (angry man) 
ish ariri (childless, 
stripped of the honor 
progeny bestows) 
ish ashir (rich man) 
ish ba'ar (brutish man, 
senseless man, dolt) 
ish baal keri (a person 
with a discharge of 
semen) 
ish bachur (chosen men) 
ish bari me'od (very fat 
man) 
ish besorah (bearer of 
news) 
ish chacham (shrewd man) 
ish chalak (smooth man) 
ish chamasim (violent 
men) 
ish chamudot (man 
greatly valued, beloved) 
ish chemah (angry man) 
ish chemot (man of 
wrath) 

ish chesed (merciful 
man) 
ish da'as (man of 
knowledge) 
ish damim u'mirmah 
(bloody and deceitful 
man) 
ish echad(one man) 
ish emunim (faithful 
man, loyal man) 
ish emunot (faithful 
man, loyal man) 
ish etzah (counselor) 
ish evyon (poor man, 
pauper) 
Ish ha'adamah (a man of 
the soil), 
Ish HaBenayim ("middle-
man" champion whose 
single combat saves the 
day and decides the 
victor) 
ish hacholek (a man of 
division, a divisive 
man) 
ish haElohim (a man of 
G-d) 
Ish HaMufkarut (Man of 
Lawlessness) 
ish harishon (first 
husband) 
ish hazove'ach (man 
making the sacrifice) 
ish hechacham (wise man) 
ish illem (mute man) 
ish kazav (liar) 
ish kheyk (husband of 
her bosom) 
ish kilevavo ("a man 
after his [G-d's] 
heart"] 
ish koh hayashar 
be'einav (every man 
whatsoever is right in 
his own eyes) 
ish lashon (idle talker, 
slanderer) 
ish madon (a man of 
contention) 
ish mahir (diligent, 
excelling man) 
ish makhsor (man of 
poverty, want, shortage) 
ish malveh (lender) 
ish mashchit (man of 
destruction) 
ish medaber tahpukhot 
(man speaking perverse 
things) 
ish met (dead man) 
ish metzorah (a leper) 
ish mezimot (a man of 
crafty schemes) 
ish milchamah (man of 
war) 
ish mirmah v'avlah 
(deceitful and unjust 
man) 
ish mogen (man of armor, 
as armed warrior) 

ish mokhi'ach 
(admonisher) 
ish nikhbad (an 
honorable man) 
ish nochri (stranger) 
ish oni (poor man) 
ish oved adamah (a man 
who works the soil) 
ish rah (evil man) 
ish riv (a man of 
strife, opponent in a 
lawsuit) 
ish sa'ir (hairy man) 
ish saris (official) 
ish shalom (familiar 
friend, close friend) 
ish tam (quiet man) 
ish terumot (a man of 
bribes) 
ish to'ar (handsome man) 
ish tov (good man) 
ish tzaddik (righteous 
man) 
Ish Yeminecha (the Man 
of your Right Hand) 
ish zar (strange man) 
ish zeroa (mighty man) 
isha (woman, wife) 
isha chachamah (wise 
woman) 
isha chotet (a woman of 
sin) 
isha gerusha (divorced 
woman) 
isha ha'acheret (other 
woman) 
isha haba'ah (the   
woman coming) 
isha harah (woman 
pregnant) 
isha li (wife for me) 
isha yirat Hashem (a   
G-d fearing wife) 
isha zarah (strange 
woman) 
ishah,isha (woman) 
ishi (my husband) 
issa chadasha (new 
dough, batzek, deaf 
dough, having no 
indication of 
fermentation) 
issar (negative      
vow,  prohibition) 
isser (proscription    
in the Torah) 
issurim (negative   
vows, prohibitions) 
ittim (sorcerers, 
necromancers) 
ittim (times) 
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